
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
2022 – 2023 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

KENNY CYRACUS 
President  

Outagamie County 
 

KARI MCKENNA 
President Elect 
Monroe County 

 
KERRY KRISTA 

Chippewa County 
 

 KRIS FLEMING 
Secretary 

Lafayette County 
 

KATHY GOURDINE 
Treasurer 

Fond du Lac County 
 

JOYLYNN GEORGE 
Pierce County 

 
MELISSA WILLIAMS 

Washburn County 
 

STACY LEDVINA 
Manitowoc County 

 
BARB HAFFA 
Wood County 

 
JODI PETERSEN 
Portage County 

 
SARAH SOCHA 

Price County 
 

BARBARA HOLT 
Sheboygan County 

 
CATHRINA DUNNUM 

Vernon County 
 

LINZI LUCK 
La Crosse County 

 
KIM SCHWARZ 
Langlade County  

 
TRACY ERICKSON 

Dunn County 
 

SHELBY FADER 
Polk County 

 
ASHLEY TIMMERMAN 

Jefferson County 
 

KATHLEEN BELL 
Iowa County 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Wisconsin Juvenile Court Intake Association, Inc. 
www.wjcia.org 

 

 
 

Dear Prospective Exhibitor: 

 

The Wisconsin Juvenile Court Intake Association (WJCIA) is a professional 

association for juvenile court intake workers and other youth justice 

professionals. WJCIA held its first conference in 1981 offering training at 

basic and advanced levels.  Since that first conference, WJCIA has continued 

to offer relevant training to intake workers and other youth justice 

professionals. 

 

The WJCIA conference gives attendees, from across the state, the opportunity 

to update their knowledge of current youth justice trends and information. 

Attendees also have the opportunity to network with colleagues from around 

the state.  

 

WJCIA sets aside space at the conference facility for exhibitors. If you are 

interested in exhibit space at the 2023 conference, register online at 

www.wjcia.org for an application and credit card payments.  Vendor booth 

registration remains the same at $300.00. The deadline for vendor booth 

registration is September 5, 2023.  Registration will be open at the beginning 

of July. Exhibit space is limited so please don’t delay.  

  

This year we would like to offer an additional marketing opportunity to our 

vendors. Throughout the duration of the conference, we offer coffee and soda 

to conference attendees.  If your organization would be interested in 

sponsoring coffee or soda during one of the days, we would love to hear from 

you.  Sponsors will be recognized with Thank You cards displayed on 

tabletops during lunchtime.   Please email me at the address below for 

sponsorship details.   

     

This year’s WJCIA conference will be held September 20–22, 2023 in 

Wisconsin Dells, WI at the Kalahari Resort and Conference Center. The 

Kalahari Resort is located at 1305 Kalahari Drive.  Hotel reservations may be 

made by calling the Kalahari Resort at 1-877-253-5466 or using the link when 

you register at WJCIA.org. Please ask for the WJCIA block of rooms when 

making your reservation, these rooms are held until August 20, 2023, please 

reserve your room early. Additional hotel and conference information is 

available at www.wjcia.org. 

 

WJCIA is a non-profit organization.  If you have any questions, please contact 

me at 715-554-0423 or email me at shelby.fader@polkcountywi.gov. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in September, at the Kalahari. 

 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Shelby Fader 

Wisconsin Juvenile Court Intake Association  
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